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Dear Community,

Greetings Everyone,

Welcome back to Term 2 at our wonderful school. 

I hope that you all had a wonderful Easter and a relaxing break spent with family and 
friends. The school holidays can sometimes be a hectic time of the year but also a 
wonderful time to unwind and reset the batteries. 

We started the term with a wonderful celebration as a school community with many 
children showcasing the fantastic creations they worked on during the break. It was 
lovely to see the effort so many children put into creating their Easter Hats and 
showing them off to the school community. 

It was a great festive way to the start of Term 2. I thank all the parents, grandparents, 
aunts and uncles and anyone else who took the time to come and celebrate with us. It 
was a wonderful morning and great to see so many happy smiling faces.

As I transition into my new role as Principal here at St Mary MacKillop I want to thank 
all the parents, students and staff who have congratulated me and shown me their 
support. As many of you know, I pride myself on building positive relationships and 
want to continue the great work we do as a school community together.  Please feel 
free to come and see me and have a chat, I am often on yard duty before and after 
school.

Staying Connected No.4, 2024

St. Mary MacKillop Primary School is committed to child safety. We believe all students deserve, as a fundamental 

right, safety and protection from all forms of abuse and neglect.

Enrolments for Prep 2025 close on Friday 10th May. It is important 
that all current families get their enrolments in by this date as we 
have lots of interest and we need to get an accurate number of 
current families. If you know of any families who wish to enroll 
please let them know that enrolments close soon.

All enrolment information is available on our website and enrolment 
applications can be filled out online on our school website. 

Go well everyone and always remember;

“If you see a need do something about it.”

Anthony D’Amico

Principal

http://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/
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REMINDERS
• ANZAC Day Public Holiday Thursday 25th April and School Closure Day 

Friday 26th April.

• The School opens at 8.30am and children can enter the classroom at 

8.50am. Please do not drop children off prior to 8.30am. If you need to 

bring your child to school before 8.30am please book them into the before 

school hours program.

• If your child needs to bring a mobile phone to school they must be 

handed into the teacher in the morning where it will be stored in a 

secured location and returned to them in the afternoon. Please refer to 

the Mobile phone policy on the following pages.

CHANGES TO NOTE
• As there is no supervision on the playground area in the morning, the 

playground is out of bounds and children are not to play on the 

playground before school.

• The front drive through area between the Church and the School operates 

as a drive through zone only before school.

Due to a few near misses, those who wish to park and bring

their child into class must use the back car park area.

There is now no parental parking in bays outside the front of 

the  Church.

PREP ENROLMENTS 2025

Enrolments for 2025 close on Friday 10th May.  

Make sure you get onto our website to secure a position.

Enrol now…..

Go to our website 

https://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/

Click on ‘Enrolment Information’ link at the top of 

the page.

Once redirected to the ‘2025 Prep Information and 

Timeline’ page click on the St Mary MacKillop Prep 

Online Application link  

https://app.digienrol.com/user/signup

Create an account and proceed to fill out the online 

application form or call Kellie on 9367 6199 for 

assistance.

https://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/
https://app.digienrol.com/user/signup
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2024 Term Dates

Term 1: 31 January-28 March 2024

(Good Friday 29 March-Easter Monday 01 

April)

Term 2: 15 April-28 June 2024

Term 3: 15 July-20 September

Term 4: 7 October-17 December

(Year 6 finish Friday 13 December)

St. Mary MacKillop Primary School is committed to child safety. We believe all students deserve, as a fundamental 

right, safety and protection from all forms of abuse and neglect.



Friday 10 May

Mother’s Day Breakfast 8am – 9am-See flyer

Wednesday 15 May

School Closure Day-more details to come

Monday 20 May and Friday 24 May

Teeth on Wheels

Monday 27 May

Communion Family Faith Night @ 7pm

Saturday 15 June

Year 3 Communion @10.30am and 12.30pm

Friday 28 June

Last day of Term 2

Students finish @ 1.00pm

Upcoming Events 2024  

Term 2: 15 April-28 June 2024

Wednesday 24 April

2025 Prep Information Session @ 9.30am

Thursday 25 April

Anzac Day Public Holiday

Friday 26 April

School Closure Day

Thursday 2 May

Year 3 Reconciliation @ 12pm

Thursday 9 May and Friday 10 May

Mother’s Day Stall
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